
 

 
 

August 5, 2020 
 
TO: Members of the Public 
 
FROM: Dean Singleton, Secretary, Board of Governors 
 
SUBJECT:  Official Notice of Colorado State University Global Presidential Search Committee 

Meetings and Notice of Finalists 
 

This serves as official notice pursuant to C.R.S § 24-6-402 (2)(c) and (3.5) of upcoming meetings of the 
Colorado State University Global Presidential Search Committee, and an announcement of the finalists 
under consideration for the position as President of Colorado State University Global.  
 
The Colorado State University Global Presidential Search Committee is conducting an internal search and 
there are two finalists under consideration for the position of President of Colorado State University 
Global.  The two finalists and the dates and times of their interviews with the Search Committee are: 
 

• August 6, 2020 at 1:00 p.m.:  Pamela Toney, Chief Operation Officer, Colorado State University 
Global  

• August 6, 2020 at 3:00 p.m.:  Karen Ferguson, Ph.D., Provost and Vice President of Strategic 
Development, Colorado State University Global  

 
A curriculam vitae for each finalist is available on the Colorado State University Global Search Advisory 
Committee webpage located at:  www.csusystem.edu.   
 
In light of public health recommendations and concerns, the meetings with the finalists will be conducted 
remotely, with audio and/or live streaming available. Members of the public are welcome to listen to the 
public session of this meeting by contacting csus_board@mail.colostate.edu for the conference call dial-in 
information. Executive Session may be held at the Search Committee meetings to discuss confidential 
applicant information and for purposes of receiving legal advice on specific questions from the committee, 
all confidential pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-6-402(3)(a)(II), 3(a)(III), 3(a)(VII) and (3.5). Please be advised 
that the Search Committee will not be making any official hiring decision at these meetings and no time 
will be allotted for public comment.   
 
If you have any questions about the meeting, please call Jason Johnson, CSU System General Counsel, at 
(303) 534-6290. 
 
 
 


